J75" Tafushied

This tap will stop at the new shutoff valve at the City's water main on
the east side of Industrial Drive. Vision Molded Plastics will need to

have a contractor bring the pipe across Industrial Drive and into your
buildings per the City of Napoleon's rules and regulations.

Marc Gerken has given his permission for you to open cut Industrial
Drive and you will need to contact Brent Damman, the Building and
Zoning Administrator, for the fees required for open cutting the road.
Further, Sonny Helberg the Construction Inspector, will need to be
contacted before the project is started to inspect the construction work
in the roadway. Your Contractor will be required to do all restoration
to the excavation, pavement and road bed. He will also be required to
set up proper traffic control (detours, barricades, signage) and inform
the media, Operations Department, Fire Department and Police
Department as to the date and times when such work is being
performed.

. Should you require any further information on this matter, please feel
- free to contact my office at 599-1851, Monday through Friday from
8:00 a.m. to 4:.00 p.m.

Sincerely,

\&%Q‘ \\;ik@&

Jeffrey C. Marihugh
Operations Superintendent

cc:  Marc S. Gerken, Acting City Manager
Charles L. Heinze Jr., Water Distribution Foreman
Brent Damman, Building and Zoning Administrator



